
Personal Social Health and Economic  

We will be continuing to use our 1 

Decision scheme of work. The 

topics we will cover will be 

learning focusing on how to build 

positive relationships and how to 

keep ourselves safe. This will be 

full of questions, answers and 

discussions the children have to 

share and suggest to one another.  

Religious Education 

We will be “Good News” and 

‘Incarnation’. We will be 

starting off the year with a 

focus on understanding what 

a Christian is and what they 

believe. We will also have a 

whole school value of Generosity where we will be 

learning about what this looks and feels like. 

 

Physical Development 

This term, during our indoor PE 

lessons we will be learning new 

dance skills and new gymnastics 

skills.  

We will also have ‘Forest School’ 

every other Wednesday afternoon, which we are 

really excited about! 

ON the alternative Wednesday we will have outdoor 

games. 

 

Literacy  

This term we will be 

focusing on the text 

“Dragons don’t share”. We 

will be exploring the ideas 

following rules, caption 

writing and making links 

between other familiar 

stories. 

 

Dragons don’t share 
Autumn 1 Year 1 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

We will be starting the year with a new maths 

scheme, called First4Maths. 

This scheme focuses a lot of the practical elements 

of early maths and encourages the children to use 

concrete resources to help build on the skills they 

have learnt in reception. 

We will be starting the year with a focus on place 

value to 10.  

 

 

History/Geography  

We will be learning about our school. We will be 

looking at maps, how they help us and how to use 

them. 

 

          Science 

We will be learning about 

‘Animals Including Humans’ 

with a focus on the human 

body and our senses.  

Notes/Dates 

• PE Days will be Mondays (indoor) and 

Wednesdays (outdoor/forest school) 

• Name label your child’s clothing 

• Your child can bring in a morning healthy 

snack but we provide fruit every day. 

• Please complete the home learning activities 

and return on Thursdays.  

• Please read with your child little but often. 

• Your child will begin to bring reading books  

home, please return them to school with 

their home learning every Thursday.  

• Term ends on Friday 17th October 

Music 

We have a scheme of work 

called “Charanga” that we 

follow. This term we will be 

focusing on introducing the 

children to a beat and then 

adding rhythm and pitch. 

  



 


